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March 28, 2017 

 

 

James S. Miner 

Builder’s Aggregate, Inc. 

510 Dahlia St. 

Fort Morgan, CO 80701 

 

Re:  Builders Aggregate Pit, Permit No. M-1981-112, Request for Acreage Reduction, AR-1, 

Notice of Incomplete Application.  
 

Dear Mr. Miner: 

 

On March 23, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to reduce the 

acreage at the Builders Aggregate Pit, Permit No. M-1981-112.  We have determined that your application 

is incomplete at this time and we are unable to process this request.  In order for your acreage reduction 

application to be found complete for the purposes of filing and for the Division to continue to process the 

application, please address the following issue: 

 

 In accordance with Rule 4.17.1(2).  Please provide the names and addresses and phone numbers of 

all owners of record to the affected land.  The acreage reduction application received by the Office 

did not include this information as required.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 
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